November 17
We continue working on the theatre staging of the play “The Right Decision”. The pupils rehearse in their break time, also two hours a week in the morning and one evening on Wednesdays.
The Coordination Team announce a contest for the poster of the play.
22nd November, pupils from the 1st course of Post- Compulsory Education attend a conference “The Europe We Want. Stop Radicalization of Youngsters”. The talk is organized by the Europe Direct Office in Córdoba.
On the same day, our teaching staff is informed of the development of the EAC Project from its beginning and of the activities that will ve carried out in the following months.
We prepare the documents of the EAC Gymkhana Project for the European Etwinning prizes.
30th November, the project is explained in the Teaching Staff Center to teachers from different schools in the province of Córdoba. It is shown as an example of good teaching- learning practice to apply for a KA219 project.
